
ADIRONDACK HOUSE 
BOX 1012 
WESTPORT. NY 12993 
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August 17. 1990 

e. cdDear 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your presentation 
at the Eighth Annual New York Association Of Psychosocial Club Conference. 
Overall feedback about the workshops where all very positive. 

The Conference Committee is very much aware of how much work. effort and 
time goes into the preparation and presentation of a workshop. 

Thank you for making our Eighth Annual Conference a success. 

Hope to see you next year. 

Sincerely. 

Conference Co-Chairperson 
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